
Jan. 23, 2022�

The Roman Catholic Parishes of�

St. Ann, Lenox, MA and�

St. Patrick, West Stockbridge, MA�
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Saturday� Jan.   22         4:00 p.m.� Fr. Matthew O’Connor, req. by the Goggins family�

Sunday� � Jan.   23          8:30 a.m.� St. Patrick Church � George Fischer�

� � �          9:45 a.m.� Troy & Bettie Wilson, req. by their family�

� � �        11:15 a.m.� Rev. Daniel B. Brunton, req. by Margaret Menatti�

Monday�� Jan.   24�         7:00 a.m.� Rev. George Healy, Pastor at  St. Ann�

Tuesday�� Jan.   25         7:00 a.m.� Rev. William Lucey, Assistant at St. Ann, req. by the parish of St. Ann�

Wednesday� Jan.   26         7:00 a.m.� Rev. Arthur Sheedy, Assistant at St. Ann, req. by the parish of St. Ann�

Thursday� Jan.   27         7:00 a.m.� For the People of St. Ann, St. Patrick and St. Vincent de Paul parishes�

Friday� � Jan.   28         7:00 a.m.� Communion Service�

Saturday� Jan.   29         4:00 p.m.� Clarence & Mary and Madeline Decker, req. by Bob and Maryanne Baumann�

� � �          5:30 p.m.� St. Vincent de Paul Parish � Genevieve & Jimmy Powers, req. by their family�

Sunday� � Jan.   30          8:30 a.m.� St. Patrick Church � Margaret Gauthier�

� � �          9:45 a.m.� Mary DeFazio, req. by Richard DeFazio�

� � �        11:15 a.m.� Rev. Leonard Perreault, Assistant at St. Ann�

Weekly Envelopes:�

This Weekend: Regular Weekly/Church in Latin 

America�

�

Next Weekend: Regular Weekly�

Please pray for the sick.�
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Grade K�1 Class��� The next class is Sunday, Jan. 30th, 

immediately following the 9:45 a.m. Mass, in Family 

Center�

�

First Communion Preparation Class� The next class is 

Sunday, Jan. 30th, from 10:45 to 11:45 a.m., in the 

basement of Family Center�

�

Winter Address Update: If you are planning 

to return to a warmer 

climate for the winter 

months, please drop a 

note to your church 

office regarding an 

address change so that 

we can adjust your 

mailings and envelopes. Be sure to let us know 

when you plan to return, too!�
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�

The Faith Formation Group would like to thank 

everyone for their generous donations to the 

Thanksgiving Food Drive, the Four Weeks of 

Advent and the Giving Tree. It would not have 

been a success if it had not been for your thoughtful 

gifts.��

Thank you.�

�

The Faith Formation Group�

A sincere Thank You from Msgr. 

John for all of the thoughtful gifts 

and cards he received during the 

Christmas season. You are all in 

his thoughts and prayers.�



T���� S�	�
� �	 O���	
�� T�
��

� � � � � LECTORS�        EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS�

WEEKEND #$ J&'. 23�

Saturday� 4:00 p.m.� � J. Tremblay� � M. Moran�

Sunday�             9:45 a.m.� � G. Prescott� � K. MacKenzie�

�            11:15 a.m.� � E. Bride� � Volunteer Needed�

�

WEEKEND #$ J&'. 30�

Saturday� 4:00 p.m.� � R. Casey� � P. Scarsi�

Sunday�             9:45 a.m.� � M. Elliot� � G. McCormack�

�            11:15 a.m.� � L. Dietrick�Conry� Volunteer Needed�

Check us out on Facebook. Like us at:�

St. Ann Parish Lenox,MA�

Flu Season � With flu season here, we 

thought it timely to remind you that when you 

are sick with a cold or the flu, it is perfectly 

acceptable to skip Mass until you are feeling 

better. �

You may also refrain from offering the sign 

of peace to your pew neighbors, offering a 

friendly smile, nod or wave instead.�

Medical Equipment Loan Program�

�

This is a reminder that St. Ann Parish has a medical 

equipment loan program for all parishioners to take 

advantage. If you think you will need a piece of medical 

equipment at home, for a short period, check with us 

before you go out and buy it. If you have items that you 

are not using and would like to donate them, give Dianne 

a call. Also, if you have borrowed items from our loan 

program and no longer need them, please remember to 

return them to our center as other people can use them.  

Call Dianne, at 637�2684.�
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�

Thu. Jan. 27: Carol K. & Deb K.�

Thu. Feb. 3: Rose C. & Deb K.�

�

We could use 2 or 4 additional counters. If you are 

interested and would like more information, contact 

the office at 637�0157.�

St. Ann Has A New Library�

�

We have recently created a new 

library in our Rectory Office, full 

of Catholic and up�lifting books 

for you to borrow. If you would 

like to browse our collection and 

perhaps borrow a book or two, 

stop by the office during business 

hours and take a look. We’re 

open weekdays from 8:30 to 3:30.�
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Collection on Jan. 9, 2022�

�

� Weekly� � � $2,212.00�

� Solemnity of Mary� � $     95.00�

� Christmas� � � $     45.00�

� Monthly Grounds� � $     65.00�

� Total� � � � $ 2,417.00�

�

� Thank you for your continued support!�

�

A parishioner has donated 100 copies of a book by 

Matthew Kelly called Life Is Messy. The books can 

be found on a table at the back of the Church. Any-

one who would like one, either for themselves or for 

someone else, is encouraged to take a copy.� It’s a 

very easy read, full of hope and wisdom, to guide 

you through this messy thing called life.�

�

�

�

�
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Berkshire Concert Choir Reschedules Concert�

�

The January concert that was to be presented by the 

Berkshire Concert Choir, and then canceled, has been 

reschedule for Sat. Feb. 5 at 7 p.m. and Sun. Feb. 6, 

at 3 p.m., in St. Ann’s Church. For more information, 

please contact Marilyn Gerhard at:�

choruschick4@aol.com�
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Saint Patrick Church 

West Stockbridge, MA 

 

Jan. 23, 2022�
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Please Pray for: �

�

George Fischer�

� � � � LECTOR�

�

W''1'%2 34 J$%5$67 23� � Victor D’Aniello�

�

W''1'%2 34 J$%5$67 30� � June Biggs�
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Collection on Jan. 16, 2022�

�

� These numbers were not available by 

press time. We will run them in next weekends 

bulletin. �

�

Thank you for your continued support!�

When attending St. Patrick’s Church services, 

please do not park in front of the Fire Station.  

When parking there you run the risk of being 

blocked in if there is a fire emergency. Thank 

you for your consideration in this matter.�

2022 & 2023 M$@@ B331@ $6' =%!�

�

The church office has received the 2022 and 2023 

Mass Books. If you are interested in booking 

Masses or reserving the Sanctuary Candle for 

2022, please call 232�4427 or stop in the office 

and talk to Margot. �
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TA=@ W''1'%2: Regular Weekly/Church in Latin 

America�

N'I< W''1'%2: Regular Weekly�
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St. Patrick’s email: �

stpatricksws@verizon.net �

The� Clothing Shed� at St Patrick's Church accepts 

donations that are sent worldwide. The� only items 

accepted� are: all clothing, shoes, sneakers, belts, purses, 

blankets, towels, sheets, pillowcases, curtains and stuffed 

toys.�Bags must be tied.�

Thank you for abiding by these simple rules. Thank you 

for your donations.�

Short Excerpts Taken From �

Pope Francis Speaks to Families �

�

“There Will Be Crosses!” �

�

It is normal for husband and wife to argue�it’s normal. 

It always happens. But my advice is this: never let the 

day end without having first made peace. Never! A small 

gesture is sufficient. Thus the journey may continue. 

Marriage is a symbol of life, real life � it is not 

“fiction”! It is the sacrament of the love of Christ and the 

Church, a love which finds its proof and guarantee in the 

cross. My desire for you is that you have a good journey, 

a fruitful one, growing in love. I wish you happiness. 

There will be crosses! But the Lord is always there to 

help us move forward.�

�

This excerpt was taken from the book, “Pope Francis Speaks to Our 

Hearts, Words of Challenge and Hope” by the Word Among Us. �



JANUARY MEETINGS & EVENTS 

(All events held in St. Ann’s Family Center unless otherwise noted)�

�

�

�� S<. A%%’@ W$G1=%M G635B: Tuesdays and Wednesdays at 8:30 a.m. and Thursdays at 9 a.m.�

�� BG332 P6'@@56' CA'>1@: 1st Sunday of the month between the 9:45 & 11:15 Masses�

�� B'61@A=6' C3%>'6< CA3=6 P6$><=>': Wednesday evenings, 7 p.m.�

�� G=6G S>35< M''<=%M: Sun. Jan. 30, 2 p.m.�

�� SA$?G M=%=@<67: Thu. Jan. 27th at Church on the Hill�
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Gluten Free hosts are available to those who 

cannot receive hosts with gluten. Please take 

communion in the line with Msgr. John and 

tell him you need the gluten-free host as you 

approach him for communion.�

Lenox Food Pantry�

�

    We are reminded that there are many families in the 

Lenox area that need a little bit of extra help and St. 

Ann Church and the Lenox Food Pantry are a vital part 

of that help. Bring a canned good to church each 

week!�

Sexual Abuse Hotline 1�800�842�9055�

Feast of the Holy Family �

�

YEAR OF THE EUCHARIST �

�

“What man could not utter nor conceive, and what he 

could never have dared to desire � that, God in his 

love has uttered, conceived, and executed.  Should 

we ever have dared suggest to God that he should 

make his Son die for us, that he should give us his 

Flesh to eat and his Blood to drink?  If all that were 

true, then man would have been able to imagine 

things that God could not do.  He would have gone 

further than God in the inventions of love, [and] that 

is impossible.”  St. John Vianney, Eucharistic 

Meditations: 1

st

 Meditation.  �

For more information and videos check 

out�www.yearoftheeucharist.net�

EM and Lector Training Sessions�

�

Eucharistic Minister and Lector sessions will 

take place simultaneously at each location. If 

someone needs both trainings, they can attend 

at one of the other times/locations as well.�

�

The session will be 2½ hours from�9:00AM to 

11:30AM.�

Saturday, January 29, 2022 � St. Elizabeth’s, 

North Adams�

�

To register, please contact Deacon Dan 

Romanello either by phone or e�mail.�

Deacon Dan Romanello�

(413) 232�7889 (H) or (203) 209�5258 (M)�

d.romanello@diospringfield.org�

Celebrate Spring!! St. Peter Women's�Guild in�Gt. 

Barrington,�is sponsoring a 3 day Maine Coastal trip to 

Ogunquit, June 7�9, 2022. Included are two�Nights at  

Meadowmere Resort in Ogunquit, two breakfasts & two 

dinners, (Jonathan’s Restaurant and a Lobster Clambake 

Dinner at Foster’s), Ogunquit Playhouse, Portland Head 

Lighthouse stop, Portland Discovery Cruise, and much 

more.�

The cost is $495 double�occupancy.�For more information 

or a registration form,�please call Bobbie Kozlowski at 

413�528�4961 or Nancy Wilcox at 413�298�4603.�

Pregnancy Support Services of Berkshire County�

�

Pregnancy Support Services has sent the people of our 

three parishes a thank you for your generous dona-

tions during Advent. Your donations changes lives.�

�

In addition to this lovely thank you, they included a 

plea for volunteers, especially someone to take over 

the compiling of their twice yearly newsletter, and 

someone with computer expertise. They are also look-

ing for board members and office volunteers.�

If you are looking for volunteer opportunities, please 

consider helping Pregnancy Support Services a few 

hours a week. Contact their office at 413�443�7351. 

Feel free to leave a message.�
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Kid’s Corner 

Pastoral Directory�

Msgr. John J. Bonzagni, Pastor�

Deacon Dan Romanello�

Deacon John Zick �

Mrs. Deborah Kuni, Administrative Assistant (St. Ann)�

Mrs. Margot Towl, Administrative Assistant (St. Patrick)�

Mr. Ron Ramsay, Director of Music Programs (St. Ann)�

Mr. Art DeVylder, Director of Music (St. Patrick)�

Deacon John Zick � DRE (St Ann & St. Patrick) (413) 232

�0137�

Mrs. Joan Hymanson � DRE (St. Ann) (413) 637�4027 �

Dianne Romeo, R.N., Parish Nurse � 637�2684�

�

Rectory / Cemetery Office (St. Ann)�

134 Main Street, Lenox, MA 01240�2395�

Tel. (413) 637�0157 • Fax (413) 637�2945�

�

Rectory / Cemetery Office (St. Patrick)�

30 Albany Road, West Stockbridge, MA 01266�9200�

Tel / Fax (413) 232�4427�

�

Rectory Office (St. Vincent de Paul)�

P.O. Box 3, Lenox Dale, MA 01242�

Tel (413) 637�0157�

�

Daily Mass: Monday � Friday 7 a.m. in St. Ann Family 

Center�

Weekend Mass Schedule:�

Saturday 4:00 p.m. St. Ann’s, Lenox�

Saturday 5:30 p.m. St. Vincent de Paul, Lenox Dale�

Sunday 8:30 a.m. St. Patrick’s, West Stockbridge�

Sunday 9:45 a.m. St. Ann’s, Lenox�

Sunday 11:15 a.m. St. Ann’s, Lenox�

�

Holy Day:�

Holy Day: Vigil, 5:30 p.m. St. Patrick’s�

Holy Day, 7 a.m. St Ann’s, 5:30 p.m. St. Vincent de Paul�

�

Sacrament of Reconciliation: every Saturday 3 to 3:30 

p.m. at St. Ann Church�

�

Sacrament of Baptism: Call the rectory of your choice to 

register.�

�

Sacrament of Marriage: We welcome the opportunity to 

prepare and celebrate with couples the Sacrament of 

Marriage. Please call either rectory office at least 8 months 

before the wedding date.�

�

Web site: avptriparish.org�

E�mail: stannlenox@verizon.net�

E�mail: stpatricksws@verizon.net�

E�mail: stvincentlenoxdale@gmail.com�

Can You Find The:�

�

Golf Club�

Fish Hook�

Wishbone�

Heart�

Knife�

Baseball Bat�

Sewing Needle�

Bell�

Flying Bat�

Cup�

Crescent moon�

Hammer�

�

Maybe you see even more 

hidden pictures than these!!�
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DENNIS G. WELCHR eal E state Ltd.
(413) 637-1709

E-Mail: dennis@welchrealestate.com
www.welchrealestate.com

Dennis G. Welch 
G.R.I., Broker

48 Main Street
Lenox

	 Gary	 Nick
	637-1706	 637-0225
A.N. PIGNATELLI & SONS
INTERIOR & EXTERIOR

PAINTING
PAPERHANGING
FULLY 

INSURED

The Floor Store
We’ve been 

flooring people 
since 1983!

West Stockbridge, MA
232-7175

Parking lots
Driveways
Roads

Wayne Slosek
(413) 626-1363

Tennis Courts 
Tar & Stone

David B. Slosek
(413) 626-0994

D.F. LANE
LANDSCAPING, INC.

Lenox, MA

(413) 637-3346
Fully Insured

SAVINO EMPIRE
MONUMENTS, INC.

100 WAHCONAH ST., PITTSFIELD, MA
413-442-4149

Donna Brewer, President
Steve Brewer, Director

at
GUIDO’S

FRESH MARKETPLACE
in Pittsfield & Great Barrington

413.496.8242
bellafloraberkshires.com

80 MAIN STREET | LENOX, MA
For Reservations Call 

413-637-4455

Henry’s Electric Inc.
EST. 1946 

Electrical Contracting 
Home Appliances

Sales & Service 

252 Main Street, Lee, MA 

243-0690
www.henryselectricinc.com

Contact Gary Zakrzewski  
to place an ad today!  

gzakrzewski@4LPi.com  
or (800) 477-4574 x6413
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Funeral Home
Family Owned Since 1872

John J. Kelly
Michael J. Kelly

Christopher E. Sparks
3 Main St., Lee • 243-0204
www.kellyfuneralhome.net

320 Pittsfield Road • Lenox
413-637-2660 • mountcarmelcare.org

Berkshire 
County’s 
ONLY Catholic 
Facility

Skilled 
Nursing & 
Rehabilitation 
Center

VALLEY ROLL-OFF
DUMPSTER SERVICE
We “EXPRESS” Ourselves In Our Service

10, 12, 15, 20, 30, 40 Yards
“No Daily Rates”

243-6655
P.O. Box 388 • 95 Marble St., Lee
Tom Garrity • Steve Garrity

When You Need It...
Fixed Right & Now!

Celebrating Over 25 Years in Business

413-243-1777
50 West Center St., Lee MA, Tim LePrevost 
www.leprevostplumbingandheating.com

LC# 12049

JOHN J. JOHN J. 
PIGNATELLIPIGNATELLI

& SONS INC.& SONS INC.
SINCE 1958

SCOTT PIGNATELLISCOTT PIGNATELLI
637-3460637-3460

P.O. BOX 2153P.O. BOX 2153
LENOX, MA 01240       LENOX, MA 01240       LIC. #18259ALIC. #18259A

Purchases, Sales & Refinances
Commercial & Residential Zoning

Contact:  Jeff Lynch
413-637-1300

68 MAIN ST., LENOX

www.LenoxAttorney.com

Roche 
Funeral Home, Inc.

Established 1951
Over 60 Years of Dignified Personal Service

Edward J. Roche, Jr. - Owner/Director
Amy M. Tyer, Funeral Director

	 120 Main Street, Lenox

	 (413) 637-0699

www.rochefuneralhome.com

JIM’S
LAWN CARE

• lawn mowing	 • brush cutting 
• leaf removal	 • chain saw work
• hedge trimming	 • mulching 
• rorotilling	 • painting 
• junk removal	 • stone work  
• garden care 
	 & maintenance

firewood for sale - free estimates
413.464.0373

60 Main Street, Lenox Village
413.637.2221

3 Elm Street, Stockbridge
413.298.3454

www.nejaimeswine.com

We take pride in
Serving the Berkshires
Branch by Branch
Lee • 41 Park Street
Lenox • 7 Main Street

413-743-0001
adamscommunity.com

CLIFFORD
OIL COMPANY
40 Willow Creek Road

Lenox, MA 01240

(413) 637-0810
Heating Berkshire County
Homes for over 100 years

413-551-7925 
69 Church Street, Suite 5 
Lenox, MA 01240

Mark B. Elliot, M.D., C.G.P.
BERKSHIRE PSYCHODYNAMIC  

PSYCHIATRY, INC.

Treating Individuals, Families  
and Groups

 Mary Jo Piretti Miller
 Broker / Owner

	Piretti Real Estate
	 22 Walker Street, Lenox
	Tel: (413) 637-1696 • (413) 637-1336
	 Fax: (413) 637-4543
	 EMail: BerkRealtr@aol.com

Robert P. Kirschmann, Sr.  
Director of College Consulting

203-645-4993
rkirschmann@columbiacollegeconsulting.com

www.columbiacollegeconsulting.com
Serving Berkshire County Since 2014

• �Personal Statement &  
Essay Editing

• SAT & ACT Test Prep
• �Scholarship & Financial Aid
• College Admissions
• �Graduate School Admissions
• �Boarding School Admissions
• Private Tutoring

HEATING • COOLING • PLUMBING • REFRIGERATION • GEOTHERMAL

413.684.5100
146 Hubbard Ave., Pittsfield, MA 01201

LaureynsUnited.com

Jim Nejaime, Wine Merchant
444 Pittsfield Rd. Lenox, MA

413-448-2274   
spirited-wines.com

wine • food • spirits


